ST. AGNES ACADEMY

1104 Cheyenne Alliance NE 69301 "HOME OF THE CRUSADERS"

April 24, 2019

Dear Crusader Parents:

Spring might actually be here to stay! Time to get the lawn cleaned up and mowed.

- If you attend a track meet, unless you are volunteering to oversee the track camp, please watch from the stands. Any younger/older siblings **cannot** be in the camp for any reason.
- 17 days of school left.
- PLEASE CHECK YOUR SCRIP BALANCE AND IF YOU STILL NEED TO PURCHASE SOME. We have tons of options for different scrip.
- The spring concert is Tuesday, April 30, at 6:30 PM, at the PAC.
- The SAA Weekly Drawing is officially here! All oldest and/or only students at SAA were sent home with 13 tickets in a white envelope. Our school contract requires that each family sell 13 of their assigned tickets and return the ticket stubs and money by Wednesday, May 15. This includes all 8th graders. Thanks to each family for the fundraising you have done to date as well as your commitment to sell these tickets. We appreciate your dedication to keep our school thriving! Please note the opportunities to win tuition money as well as scrip of your choice! If you would like more tickets or have other questions call Teresa Sanders, 970-217-913,1 or Heather Seebohm, 763-1507. There are also extra tickets available in the school office with Jane.
- On May 7, 3rd through 5th grades along with 8th grade help, will be at the high school track for a Field Day.
- The Skyview Women's Golf Association is a longtime supporter of women's golf and encourager of youth in the sport of golf. In keeping with our mission, the association will offer green fee awards for golf play at the Alliance Skyview Golf Course. Those eligible for the awards are Box Butte County Middle School and High School girls, who will be selected through an application process. Young ladies interested in applying for green fee awards need only write a letter. In the letter, please include the following:
 - ✓ An introduction of who you are (age, name, year in school, hobbies, etc.)
 - ✓ What you like about playing golf
 - ✓ How often you plan to golf (Once a week, twice a month, as often as possible etc.)
 - ✓ Why you are applying
 - ✓ Phone number and address

A committee from the SWGA will review the applications and determine the awards.

The application deadline is May 22, and the recipients will be notified by June 1. For questions, please contact Gina Briggs at 760-8383 or by email at ginab@prema.coop. Application letters may be emailed or sent to Gina Briggs, 256 Burnham Drive, Alliance, NE 69301.

In His Service,

Rodney Wilhelm, Principal